NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

Manly Vale Public School

Works notification

21 November 2019

Footpath construction in Sunshine Street, Manly Vale

As part of the Manly Vale Public School upgrade project, new footpaths will be constructed on both sides of Sunshine Street, from Pineview Avenue up to the school.

These works will take place between 25 November and 13 December 2019 (subject to Council approval).

The footpath on the southside of Sunshine Street will be constructed first and all pedestrians will be directed to use the other side of Sunshine Street during this time.

When works move to the northside of Sunshine Street, pedestrians will then use the opposite side of the street.

Thank you for your patience while we construct these new footpaths.

If you have any queries relating to these footpaths works or the general works at Manly Vale Public School, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the information below.

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

